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Dear Parent or Carer  

 

Wednesday 21st September 2022  5:30 – 7:00 pm 

 

We are pleased to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Information Evening.  The aim of the 

session is to provide information and guidance for the year ahead, to ensure students are successful 

in their GCSEs in the summer which will enable them to enter further education, employment, or 

training in line with their aspirations. 

 

The session will have several sections as follows: 

 

• Year 11 Road Map: What does the year ahead look like for Year 11? 

• Exam Preparation: How will we prepare students for their exams? What is the most effective 

way for students to prepare for their exams? How can parents/carers help at home? 

• Student wellbeing: How will we support students during the exam period? What can students 

do? What can parents/carers do? 

• Post 16 Destinations: How will we ensure all students are equipped with the information, 

skills and ambition to make informed choices about the next stage of their education, 

employment or training? 

 

The knowledge gained about preparing for examinations and post 16 destinations will enable you 

to support your child as effectively as possible during Year 11.   We hope you will be able to join us 

on this valuable evening.  

 

We would be very grateful, to help us with planning, if you would confirm your attendance by e-

mail to mtaylor@padgateacademy.co.uk or by phoning reception on 01925 822632. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Ms D Balmer 

Director of Studies 
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